
In Loving

Memory

would like to say thank you

to everyone for their cards,

thoughts, prayers, calls,

messages, and gifts during

this difficult time.

All gifts are being donated

to help other veterans.

Thank you all for thinking about us,

we’re truly blessed!

Carol, Chris (Deb), Cliff,

Nick (Ashley), and grandchildren

The families of

Robert “Bob”

Wateski


